NOTICE

| All working as well as retired employees of Delhi Development
Authority are hereby informed that paper Medical Ivdentity Cards
issued earlier have been discontinued and will be valid only upto
31.3.2013. Medical facilities after 31.03.2013 and from 01.04.2013
will be available only on the basis of new Bio-metric medical Identity
Cards. | Employees/Retirees who have not got the Bio-metric Cards
issued, should get the same issued well before 01.04.2013 ‘to avail
uninterrupted medical facilities. For any information on the Bio-

metric Medical Cards, please call Phone No.011-24635051 or contact
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